
            668 BETHLEHEM PIKE, SUITE 4. 
MONTGOMERYVILLE, PA 18936 
Phone: 215-361-4423 
Fax: 215-361-4424 

           Dear Valued Patient, 

We are excited to share that starting on November 1, 2024, Buxmont Pulmonary & Sleep Medicine will 
join Temple Health as part of the renowned Temple Lung Center. With this transition, we will be moving 
to our new location at Temple Health Ft. Washington. You will continue to receive the same excellent 
care from the providers you know and trust, now with access to the Temple Lung Center’s extensive 
resources and innovative treatments. 

Benefits of Joining the Temple Lung Center 
By becoming part of Temple Health, you will have access to a broader range of specialized services and 
advanced treatments that go beyond traditional care. As a patient of the Temple Lung Center, you may 
benefit from: 

• Access to top lung specialists and care teams who are recognized nationally for their expertise in
pulmonary and sleep disorders.

• New therapies and treatments, including clinical trials that may not be available elsewhere, providing
more options for managing complex conditions.

What to Expect 
If you already have an appointment scheduled after November 1, 2024, a member of the Temple team 
will contact you with additional details. After this date, your appointment will be at our new office 
location: 

Temple Health Ft. Washington 
515 Pennsylvania Avenue 
2nd Floor,  Suite B 
Fort Washington, PA 19034 
(Please use the entrance in the back of the building) 

Please see the FAQ on the reverse side of this letter for additional information. If you have any further 
questions, don’t hesitate to reach out to us at 215-361-4423. 

We appreciate your trust and look forward to continuing to provide exceptional care at our new location 
at Temple Health Ft. Washington. 

Warm regards, 

Rubina Haidar, MD, MPH, FCCP 

Sarah Rizvi, MD 

B U X M O N T  P U L M O N A R Y  &  S L E E P  M E D I C I N E , P . C .

Helping you breathe & sleep better 



Frequently Asked Questions 

Transition to Temple Lung Center and Our New Location 

1. What should I do if I’ve already scheduled an appointment after the transition date?

If you already have an appointment scheduled after November 1, 2024, a member of the 
Temple team will contact you with additional details. 

2. What if I do not want my medical records transferred to Temple Health?

If you have been a patient within the last 2 years, your medical records will be transferred to 
Temple Health. If you prefer not to have your medical records transferred, please contact our 
office at 215-361-4423. We will assist you with either transferring your records to another 
provider or making arrangements to obtain them. 

3. Where will the new office be located?

Our new office will be located at: 

Temple Health Ft. Washington 
515 Pennsylvania Avenue 
2nd Floor, Suite B 
Fort Washington, PA 19034 
(Please use the entrance in the back of the building) 

This location offers enhanced convenience with ample parking and close proximity to the full 
range of services provided by Temple Health.  

4. How do I schedule an appointment after the transition?

To schedule an appointment at our new location starting November 1, 2024, please call 
215-707-LUNG (5864). We’ll be happy to assist you in finding the time that works best for 
you.

5. What are the benefits of joining the Temple Lung Center?

Joining the Temple Lung Center offers access to a broader network of specialists, advanced 
treatments, clinical trials, and personalized care plans—all designed to deliver the best 
outcomes for complex lung conditions. 


